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Additional consultation on the proposal to  sell (for development) common good property known as Sandown Lands at Sandown Road, Nairn

On 15 September 2021, Nairnshire Area Committee considered the consultation in respect of the proposal to dispose, by sale, of Sandown Lands. Whilst it was noted that the original consultation had received a good number of responses, it was felt that there remained members of the community who may have been identified as disenfranchised or disadvantaged and that a further period of consultation with added supports in place would assist such groups of the community to participate fully.
A short term reference group was established to assist in delivering the additional period of consultation within the community. The additional consultation launched on 15 December 2021 and will run until 31 January 2022.
Responses can be submitted online at 
https://forms.office.com/r/ru2YizkLec (external link), 
Responses can also be sent by post to Sara Murdoch, Highland Council HQ, Glenurquhart Road, Inverness, IV3 5NX.
All responses received will be analysed and incorporated with the responses received following the original period of consultation.
December 2021
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